
Update on Progress of Issue of MACP 

Recovery due to 25/02/1999 

After a very positive and elaborate advice by the Department of Legal 
Affairs on the issue of Recovery of MACP due to treating 25.02.1999 
scales as an upgradation while granting MACP, in Hon’ble Ministry of 
I&B, a very detailed and positive extract 8 page note being prepared 
based on the advice. 
 
The extracts with the advice and complete file with the approval of 
Hon’ble Secretary,MIB  will be sent to DOPT for reviewing its earlier 
opinion. The file is likely to be sent in the next Week. 
 
The Focus then will be shifted to DOPT for a positive settlement. We 
hope for the final settlement of the issue. 
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